

January 9, 2018

UTRGV Chess Team One West University Blvd. Brownsville, Texas 78520

Dear UTRGV Chess Team,

Congratulations on Team A's fourth place finish and Team B's seventh place finish at the President's Cup!

The 15th District of Texas is proud of you and your abilities. You put South Texas and UTRGV's world-renowned chess program on the map. I hope you take it all in the national championship next year.

If I can ever be of assistance to you, please reach out to me at (956) 682-5545 or (202) 225-2531.

Sincerely,

Vicente Gonzalez

Member of Congress